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Environmental studies weekend offered

Lindenwood University will offer an environmental studies weekend experience, which may be taken for college
credit, starting on the weekend of July 14. The class will be held on the Lindenwood campus of the Historic
Daniel Boone Home and Boonesfield Village in Defiance, MO.

The class will be held July 14 and 15, July 22 and 23 and July 28 and 29. Each weekend will include 12 hours
of activities, including tours and exploration of the area and various studeis of the area's ecosystem, flora and
fauna.

The class is available for one, two or three hours of undergraduate or graduate credit. For more information, or
to begin the enrollment and/or admissions process, call Dr. Gail Worrell at 636-949-4841.
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